Test of Honeywell Instant Alert System

The Business Office will conduct a ‘test’ of our Honeywell
Instant Alert System on Thursday, September 29, 2011 at
10 a.m. You will be sent a ‘test’ message to all of the
devices listed in your Honeywell User Account, e.g.,
cellphone, e-mail, pager etc.

Please make sure that your Honeywell User Account

is updated with your current information.

If you have not created your Honeywell User Account,

please do so by clicking on the Honeywell link on our

school’s website, mysaintjames.com, log-on as a new
user and then follow the prompts to create your account.

Please contact the Business Office if you do not receive
the ‘test’ message on September 29", Thank you.



